
 

VHS LACROSSE PARENTS MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH 

7:30 pm, HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

 

If your son or daughter is planning on being a member of either the 

boys or girls lacrosse team this spring, we need you attend this 

meeting. We will be handing out the pay to play letters to all returning 

and new players. We welcome anyone who has the interest in playing 

lacrosse to attend. Previous playing experience is not required. 

At this meeting we will discuss future fundraisers as well as 

opportunities for your child to participate in our pre-season winter 

programs. We will also share information regarding some new 

additions to our program. 

 

Any questions please feel free to contact Ellen Smith at 

ELSmith42@verizon.net   

 


